GANGA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, ROHINI

DATE: 25.03.2025 CIR NO.: GISR/2025-26/01

Dear Students,

Welcome Back!

We are thrilled to announce the commencement of the New Academic Session
(2025-2026). We are eagerly looking forward to welcoming back our students
and embarking on another year of learning, growth and exciting opportunities.

Please note: Session will start on 01.04.2025
Reporting Time: 8 AM

We encourage all students to come prepared and enthusiastic for the new
academic year. We have planned a range of engaging new activities and
academic programs to ensure a fulfilling and enriching experience for everyone.

We are committed to providing a supportive and stimulating learning environment
for all our students. We look forward to a successful and productive academic
year.

Wishing you all the best!

Ms. ARUNIMA SHUKLA

Headmistress



